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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,                                          
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001                              

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.depedsarangani.org)  

 
INVITATION TO THE “BEWARE THE SHARE” ONLINE CAMPAIGN LAUNCH  

AND LEARNING SESSION BY THE WOMEN’S ALLIANCE  
FOR SECURITY AND PEACE ASIA 

  

The Women’s Alliance for Security and Peace (WASP) Asia, in collaboration 
with the United National Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) and the United 

States Embassy in the Philippines, invites interested teachers, parents, and 
students to join the “Beware the Share” Online Campaign Launch and Learning 

Session on 31 May 2024 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. via Zoom.  
 

This session aims to educate minors on online safety and the potential 
consequences of engaging in dangerous or illegal online behaviors. 

 

The event will feature keynote messages, real-life cyber awareness stories, 
and interactive learning sessions. Full details and updates can be found on the 

WASP Facebook page and website at www.waspasia.com. Registration is open until 
30 May through this link: bit.ly/waspregistration.    

 
For inquiries, contact 

 

Aurelio C. Cagang 
Education Program Supervisor 

Instructional Management Section 
Department of Education – Schools Division Office 

Capitol Compound, Maribulan, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
E-mail address: aurelio.cagang@deped.gov.ph 
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